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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Date of Release: 04/02/2025 

 

 

INCIDENT TYPE: MDOP 25-4549 

LOCATION:   3100 Woodland Dr., SE, Kentwood, MI  

DATE OF INCIDENT:   03/10/2025 

TIME OF INCIDENT:  unknown   

AUTHORIZED BY:  Captain Tim Wierenga 

 

KENTWOOD, Michigan – On 3/10/2025 the Kentwood Police Department took a 
Malicious Destruction of Property (MDOP) report in the 3100 block of Woodland Dr., 
SE, Kentwood, MI.  It was reported that several Tesla trucks were damaged during the 
overnight hours.  A total of five trucks had been spray painted while in the lot causing 
extensive damage.  We are seeking the public’s help to identify two people of interest in 
this case.  
 
  If you are familiar with these persons or have any information that would assist in this 
investigation, please contact Detective Woollam at 616-257-9749. Anonymous tips can 
be submitted through Silent Observer at 616-774-2345 or SilentObserver.org. 
 
Attachments: 3 photos  
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